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“PEDESTRIAN CROSSWALK FLAGS” PILOT PROGRAM  

AT HATCHER AVE. SOUTH OF HIRST RD. 
 

PURCELLVILLE, Va. November 6, 2017— The Town of Purcellville is pleased to announce a 
new pilot program that is intended to enhance pedestrian visibility and safety. This program uses 
“Pedestrian Crosswalk Flags” to give pedestrians an additional way to signal their intent to cross 
a roadway. The third crosswalk in the program is located at Hatcher Avenue, just south of Hirst 
Road. The Town Council initiated this new public safety pilot program based on the successful 
use of this idea in communities throughout the country. 

At the crosswalks, pedestrian flags have been placed in a holder that is mounted to the crossing 
sign. As shown in the photograph below and described with signage at each location, the pedestrian 
should take a flag and signal intent to cross the roadway. Once the driver of the approaching vehicle 
has acknowledged and stopped, the pedestrian should cautiously cross while carrying the flag, 
making sure to also ensure traffic from the other direction has similarly stopped. Once the 
pedestrian has completed crossing the road, please be sure to replace the flag in the holder for use 
by the next pedestrian. 

The Town reminds citizens that flags are only a safety measure, and we always recommend to look 
both ways before stepping into a crosswalk, make good eye contact with drivers, and have the 
driver’s attention before crossing the roadway. It is the pedestrian’s responsibility to ensure that a 
driver can safely stop his or her vehicle before the pedestrian enters a crosswalk. 

The Town also asks our residents and our motorists to always be on the lookout for pedestrians in 
our roadways. It is a state law that drivers must stop for pedestrians in a crosswalk. Over the past 
few months, the Public Works Department has upgraded signs at crosswalk locations throughout 
the Town to enhance awareness of pedestrians. In addition, the Purcellville Police Department has 
been focusing efforts on pedestrian safety and will be ticketing drivers who fail to yield.  Through 
this new pedestrian flag program, the Town believes that pedestrian visibility and safety will be 
increased.  

If you have any questions, please contact the Public Works Department at (540) 338-5024.  



 

 

 
Location of crosswalks on Hatcher Avenue. Map courtesy of Google Maps. 
 
 
The Town of Purcellville, Virginia 
Purcellville is an award-winning town of nearly 9,000 residents located in Loudoun County, approximately 40 miles 
west of Washington, DC. It has been honored for its green initiatives, most recently with the prestigious Siemens 
Sustainability Award for Small Communities. The Town has an elected Mayor and six Town Council members. Once 
a stop along the W&OD rail line, Purcellville has maintained its historic old-town feel through the restoration and 
maintenance of its many downtown structures, reflecting the Victorian architecture popular during the early 1900s. 
Today, Purcellville is the economic hub of western Loudoun County and a popular weekend destination for antiquing, 
entertainment, farmer’s markets, wineries, breweries, distilleries and restaurants. More info at 
www.purcellvilleva.gov. 


